
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Office of Public Accountability - Ratepayer Advocate to report to the Energy, 
Climate Change, and Environmental Justice Committee on the impact that closing the 
Scattergood, Harbor, and Haynes Generating Stations will have on energy reliability and 
whether any local jobs will be lost.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


